
 

 

 

Building and Grounds  

3-19-18, 9:00 a.m. 

 

Members Present: Darin Sprague, Jerald Ignash & Clint Braun 

Others present:  Jamie Learman 

 

Meeting started at 9:00 a.m. 

 

The committee discussed the status of the City building at 6675 Main St.  (The former movie 

production studio)  The committee was all in favor of advertising for sealed bids due by May 10, 

2018 at 3:00p.m. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 9:25 a.m. 

 

 

 

Jamie Learman, Office Admin / Clerk                                                      Darin Sprague, Chairperson 


